
From: etigerlily4@gmail.com on behalf of Eliot H. Tigerliliy
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: southern humboldt community park
Date: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 1:19:07 PM

I am a Southern Humboldt parent and community member, and I urge you to vote yes on a
 rezone of Southern Humboldt Community Park from exclusively Ag to Public Facilities with
 a Public Recreation Overlay, because I believe that Sohum needs more healthy, public,
 recreational options for kids and families.

-- 
Best Regards

Eliot H. Tigerlily
www.organicgrace.com
707-923-1296 ext 4
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